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Dear Mr. Stawick,

Please find attached a letter from Conrad Voldstad, CEO of the International Swaps and Derivatives Association,
Inc. (’ISDA") in response to the CFTC request for comment on the Proposed Federal Speculative Position Limits
for Referenced Energy Contracts and Associated Regulations.

Do not hesitate to contact Rosario Chiarenza (rchairenza@isda.org) with any questions.

Kind regards,

RosarioChiarenza I Counsel
International Swaps and Derivatives Association, Inc.
360 Madison Avenue I New York I New York 10017
Tel: 212 901 6030 I Fax: 212 901 6001
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